
 

Food Allergen Disclaimer 
 

We freshly prepare much of our food and drink each day and use many different 
ingredients in our recipes and kitchens. We take food safety very seriously but despite 
our best efforts to prevent cross-contamination, we cannot guarantee that our food 
and drinks are completely free from ingredients that may affect those with food 
allergies. 

We recognise the seriousness of food allergies. As a result, we recommend that if your 
child has an allergy, intolerance or some other food related condition (such as coeliac 
disease) that you should notify your school, which will then inform SIPS so we can see 
how we may support your child to stay for school meals. 
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